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Selwyn District Council 
Under the Resource Management Act 1991 

 
IN THE MATTER OF proposed Change 59 
(West Melton) to the Selwyn District Plan. 

   
 

COMMISSIONER’S MINUTE No 2  
Closure of hearing 

 
 
I have been appointed to consider a privately requested Plan Change (Number 59, West 
Melton) to the Selwyn District Plan. 
 
I held a hearing on 9 February 2021, beginning at 9.00am, at the West Melton 
Community Centre. 
 
At that hearing I heard from and questioned representatives and experts from the 
Applicant (G W Wilfield Ltd), and from the Council. I record that none of the submitters to 
the application attended the hearing. 
 
I record that I now have all the material and information I need to make my decision 
(recommendation to the Council), and the hearing is now closed. 
 
 
 

 
Ken Lawn 
Commissioner 
10 February 2021  


